TBI Admin meeting  12 September 2018

From: "Wendy Price Cartographic Services" <maps@wendymap.co.uk>
To: "'TBI Admin'" <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: Sunday, September 09, 2018 10:51 AM

Subject: Huntly Hairst - for information

I attended this harvest festival on Saturday 1 September, TBI having been
invited by Caroline Gatt, Project Assistant of "Town is the Garden", part
of Deveron Projects based in Huntly.

The Hairst is vibrant and very well attended both by customers and stall
holders - a wealth of local food there.  It is independently run and has
been going for many years I believe.   I took part in a fermentation
workshop organised by "Town is the Garden" and led by Eleanor Brown, whose
husband runs an organic farm I believe. A wide variety of fermented products
were there to be tasted, not just sauerkraut, although it was sauerkraut
that we made - it was so easy to make and so good for you.  Perhaps she
could come over and do a repeat as part of our Grow North next year.

What struck me most of all about the day and the organisation is that there
are young folk involved and that seemed to create a real vibrancy and "can
do" feel about the organisation - a lesson for TBI perhaps?  The huge
benefit is that they are linked to the Deveron Project - a rather vague arty
organisation but one which, over the years, has seen over 60 interns work
for or with them.  It is this resource which Town is the Garden taps into.

I will write an article for the next newsletter with more specific info
about their current project and associated finances.

Wendy.
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